
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                         By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

     June 30, 2019                              Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

      

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                                   Collections  - 6/23/19 
 

      Sun.     -  June   30      8:00 a.m.      Brad Baudino - Jim & Mary Baudino                   Sunday…………………$ 1,114.75 

      Wed.    -  July     3      8:30 a.m.             Evan Vint - Family         Children’s Offering…….          2.00              

      Sun.     -  July     7      8:00 a.m.      Bill Kruger Jr. - Anne Foster                                 Infirmed/Retired Priests..        75.00 

      Sun.     -  July     7      8:00 a.m.        For Parishioners         Church Repairs………….  25.00 

                                                “Your offering is most appreciated!”            

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of July:  

      Shampoo, bars of soap, toothpaste, toothbrushes                                      “Speak, Lord, your servant is listening; 

                                    you have the words of everlasting life.”        

      Sunday Mass:                   July Stewardship              

                                                         

      Lector:  D. Brockman                  Servers:   C. & E. Smith                  Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, B. Sulzberger, R. Briscoe 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.  

 Second Collection - Today is the Peter’s Pence Collection, a worldwide collection that supports the charitable works of   

Pope Francis. Funds from this collection help victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. Take this opportunity to join 

with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to our suffering brothers and sisters. Please be generous today. For more 

information, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 

 Please note, the flowers beneath the statue of Mary and Jesus this morning are in honor of Jonah Erschen’s Baptism…and in 

memory of his grandmother, Sue Erschen.  We pause…to celebrate…and to remember.  

 Prayer Garden wish list….many of the statues throughout the garden areas are in need of replacement.  (A prime example is 

the Sacred Heart statue in front of the Parish House.)  On a little larger scale, some thought has been given to a small pergola 

or gazebo for a shaded seating area for the garden in the back, but of course, this would need to be brought before the Parish 

Council for approval.  If you would like to donate a statue, make a monetary donation towards one, or a donation in general, 

please see Kathy Vint or Pam Siedentop.  Please note:  Any and all monetary donations for the Prayer Garden should be 

separate from any other donations or weekly offerings to the parish, and should be clearly marked “Donation For Prayer 

Garden.” In short…please do not lump multiple items together on checks made out to the parish….ever…for the sanity of 

our money counters. Thank you!!!  

 An exciting update from CCD Coordinator Luri Maier-Lorntz!!!.....“Hi!!! Great news Harleigh Boucher will be leading our 

kindergarten room:):)  What a great young lady giving back to our little program!!!” 

 From the Diocese - The 41st Annual Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass will be celebrated on Sunday, August 18 at 2 

pm at the Cathedral of St. Raymond in Joliet. Couples celebrating anniversaries of 25 years, 50 years, and more than 50 
years, are welcome to attend. Bishop Conlon will celebrate the Mass and will lead all couples in a special renewal of 
wedding promises. Those who bring a camera can also have a special picture taken with the bishop on the occasion of their 
anniversary. Please register as soon as possible by calling the Office of Family Ministry at   815-838-5334 or register online 

at https://conta.cc/2Jed044.  

 Also from the Diocese - Theology on Tap - The summer is here and we are ready for our Theology on Tap Series! 

During the month of July we will host various speakers throughout the diocese, and all events are open to all 
young adults 18-39 years old, who are in college, single, married, Catholic or otherwise! Check out the list at 

http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/yam/sectioncontent.php?secid=6  and invite friends to come! 

 Attention Bears fans!!! The Knights of Columbus Council 1574 is selling chances on two seats for the Bears vs. Packers 

game on Sept. 15
th
 at Soldier Field.  That’s “two tickets to the First Game of the NFL’s 100

th
 season for the NFL’s oldest 

and most historic rivalry!” The drawing will be held August 21
st
.  Tickets are $10.00 each or 3 for $20.00.  Not a football 

fan?  You can take $500.00 cash instead!  See Lee Miller for tickets!!! 

 Wishing everyone a safe and happy Independence Day!!! 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “The purpose of freedom is that we might be servants of one another. Life in the Spirit is always oriented 

toward love and service for others.” - United States Conference of Catholic Bishops - Religious Freedom Week 2019. 

 Stewardship - June 30, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 13
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time - “In today’s 

second reading, St. Paul provides a wonderful one-sentence summary of Christian stewardship: ‘Out of love, place 

yourselves at one another’s service.’” 

                                 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
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http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/yam/sectioncontent.php?secid=6


  


